
The Dare County Board of Commissioners will conduct a Quasi-Judicial Hearing on Monday, November 
4, 2024 at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable on Special Use Permit application 5-2024 
submitted by Dale and Annah Petty d/b/a Surf or Sound Realty for the construction of a storage 
warehouse on Parcel 014722000 located at 40177 Westerly Lane in Avon, NC.  Copies of the site plan 
and draft SUP can be obtained from the Dare County Planning Department.   If you have questions or 
comments call 252-475-5873 or email noah.gillam@darenc.gov.    

 

DATE:  Monday, November 4, 2024 

TIME:  9:00 a.m. 

PLACE:  Board of Commissioners Meeting Room 

  954 Marshall Collins Drive 

  Manteo, NC 27954    
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